
 

 

CORK CATHEDRAL FAMILY OF PARISHES 
South Parish - St Patrick’s - Ss Peter & Paul’s 

Blackpool – The Glen – Ballyvolane - Sunday’s Well 

Solemnity of Saints Peter and Paul 
 

Cork Cathedral Family of Parishes  

Lotto 
 
Lotto Numbers:   01, 06, 10        Bonus: 02 
 

Jackpot: No winner 
 

Consolation prize:  No winner 

This week’s Jackpot is €17,600 

Consolation Jackpot €925 
 

 

We remember and pray for our 

Recently Deceased 
 

Noreen Healy – South Parish 
 

William Hyde – Cathedral 
 

Christopher Kidney – Cathedral 
 

Eleanor Gamble – Cathedral 
 

Anne O’Callaghan – Cathedral 
 

Laurie Ann Carneiro – South Parish 
 

 

 

Collections Taken Last Weekend 
 

Offertory 

• Cathedral €983 

• South Parish €582 

• St Patrick’s/Holy Family €815 

• Ss Peter & Paul’s €1,800 

• Blackpool /The Glen 
/Ballyvolane €2,158 

 
Peter’s Pence 

• Cathedral €525 

• South Parish €420 

• St Patrick’s/Holy Family €465 

• Ss Peter & Paul’s €900 

• Blackpool /The Glen 
/Ballyvolane €1,230 

 

There will be a second collection taken 
up at all Masses this weekend for the 

maintenance fund.  
 

Cathedral Café 
 

Opening Times 
 

Monday to Friday 9:00am– 3:00pm 
 

Sunday 9:00am – 1:00pm 
 

All Welcome 

CORK CATHEDRAL FAMILY OF PARISHES South Parish/Ss Peter & Paul’s/St. Patrick’s/Blackpool/Glen/Ballyvolane/Sunday’s Well 
+Canon John O’Donovan, Fr Seán Crowley, Fr. Shinu Varghese, Fr Jilson Kokkandathail, Fr. Marius O’Reilly | 

Cathedral Parish Office Tel: 021 4304325 | Parish Mobile Emergency: 0864570292 or 0851471147 | Email: cathedralinfo@corkandross.org | 
www.facebook.com/corkcathedral | South Parish Office Email: stfinbarrsouthparish@gmail.com | 

Ss Peter & Paul’s Parish Office Tel: 021 4276573 | Email: sspeterandpaulsparishoffice@corkandross.org 
St Patrick’s Parish Office Tel: 021 4518191| Email: stpatricksparishoffice1@gmail.com - Family of Parishes Website: www.corkcathedralfop.ie 
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Thousands of people walked through the streets of Cork City on Sunday participating 
in the Eucharistic Procession - a tradition in the city that dates back to the 1920’s 

  

  

The Procession was led by the Butter Exchange Band and Bishop Fintan Gavin, Bishop of Cork and Ross, from the 
Cathedral of Saint Mary and Saint Anne with the final prayers and Benediction taking place at the National 
Monument on Grand Parade on a specially constructed platform. 
 

Individuals and groups from across the city and county were part of the celebration including First Holy 
Communion children, Catholic Girl Guides, The Guides and Scouts of Europe, Youth 2000, Parish Eucharistic 
groups throughout the Diocese and the Indian Syro-Malabar, Syro-Malankara, Brazilian, African, Polish, Croatian, 
Ukrainian, and Brazilian communities. 
 

This year marks 99 years since the first Corpus Christi Procession in the Cork city streets on June 6th, 1926. The 
idea of taking the Procession through the streets of Cork emerged in the years after the War of Independence 
and the Civil War in a bid to heal division. 
 

Speaking at the 2025 Eucharistic Procession, Bishop Fintan Gavin said; “What a blessing it is to gather here at the 
heart of our city in faith, in prayer, and in hope - in the presence of one another. This Procession was born from a 
longing for unity after division, for peace after civil conflict. It was a public act of faith. As we stand here on the 
threshold of the 100th year, let us be the generation that not only keeps the tradition, but rekindles the fire of 
faith in our time. The procession we’ve just made through the streets is a living testimony to something the world 
needs to know more than ever: That God has not abandoned us. That in the Eucharist—we are not alone.” 
 

“We are most grateful for such a huge turnout. I’d also like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has 
worked in the background to make today what it was. We will be busy preparing now for the centenary next 
year.  We are also very thankful for the gorgeous weather!”. 
 


